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Roads Commission Meeting 
March 3, 2022 
 
Present: Nick Johann, Mark Rasdall (Board), Dave Jarrett, and Lynn Vansyckle (CSLOA) 
 
Absent: Phil Keeney 
 
Guests: Susie Cowen 
 
Freeholder Comments 
 
1) Susie Cowen 7232 Birch Dr. Discussion on the paving of Birch Drive and what the homeowners will 

be responsible for paying. Mrs. Cowen believes there are six homeowners interested in paying for 
half of the paving on Birch Drive. Mr. Jarrett referred to the September 2021 minutes and the 
discussion around paving Birch drive at that time.  

 
Director of Operations Report 
 
1) Review of 2022 Plans 

 
a) Paving - Mr. Johann discussed who he has met with regarding paving. Milestone, Smith Paving, 

and JL Hardin have shown interest in bidding the project. 
 

b) Striping - Mr. Johann has reached out to a few companies to bid line striping. 
 

 
c) Crack Sealing - Mr. Johann has reached out to a few companies to bid line striping. 

 
 

Commission Members Comments 
 
1) Mr. VanSyckle asked how freeholders can contact the Conservancy regarding road issues. Mr. 

Johann listed our website, social media, calling the office, or appearing at the commission meeting. 
 

2) Mr. Rasdall inquired about the road damage caused by the overturned propane truck. Mr. Johann 
will request the insurance information from Deputy Green to pursue those repairs. 

 
 

 
As there was no other business before the Commission Mr. Jarrett made a motion to adjourn, Mr. 
Rasdall seconded. Meeting adjourned at 5:29 p.m. 


